UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

A WASHINGTON, D C 20855-0001
s N 16 19

MEMORANDUM FOR: Brian W. Sheron, Director
Division of Engineering

FROM: Richard H. Wessman, Chief
Mechanical Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering

SUBJECT: FORTHCOMING MEETING WITH THE ELECTRIC POWER RESEARCH
INSTITUTE

DATE & TIME: Wednesday, June 29, 1994
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

LOCATION: One White Flint North
Room 1 F7/9 (morning)
Room 10 Bl1l (afternoon)
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

PURPOSE : Presentation and discussion of the Electric Power Research

Institute (EPRI) Motor Operated Valve Performance Prediction
Program

*PARTICIPANTS:  NRC EPRI INEL

. Wessman J. Hosler, et al. R. Steele
. Johnson
. Scarbrough NEL
. Hansen
. Weidenhamer W. Hall
C. Callaway

Tk

Richard H. Wessman, Chief
Mechanical Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering

CONTACT: T. Scarbrough, NRR
504-2794

* Meetings between NRC technical staff and applicants or licensees are open
for interested members of the public, petitioners, intervenors, or other
parties to attend as observers pursuant to "Open Meeting Statement of NRC

Staff Policy," 43 Federal Register 28058, 6/28/78.
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